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PIA Committee 

From: 	 Liz Foote <lfoote@hawaii.rr.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, May 31, 2016 5:14 PM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Subject: 	 In Support of PIA 10(11) 

Aloha Committee Members, 

I am writing to express my support of Resolution PIA 10(1 1),"requiring that at least one member of the commission shall 
have a background in conservation and natural resources AND that one member of the commission shall have 
demonstrated expertise in native Hawaiian traditional and customary practices. Additionally, all members of the 
planning commissions would be required to participate in a native Hawaiian law training course within one year of 
appointment." Honestly, my response upon hearing about this proposal was surprise that this wasn't already in 
effect. I hope you will pass this resolution. 

Mahalo, 
Liz Foote 
Wailuku, HI 


